fe weTfaarer Hindu College

Iﬁ'n—vﬂ favafarem ) UNIVERSITY OF DELHI
faweit-110007 DELHI- 110007
rgrmﬂ:.:_?raﬁ 7184 a PHONE : 2766 7184

wad : 2766 7284

5-H™ : prncipal @ hinducollege org

FAX : 2766 7284
E-mail : principal @ hinducollege.org

9E9"HISE ¢ www.hinducollege.ac.in www.hinducollege.ac.in

18.04.2018

Hindu College in association with National University of Singapore
is organizing the Second Asian Undergraduate Summit on:

Leadership in a Complex World: Taking on Diffused
Responsibilities

The Summit is being organized in two legs:
(1) Leg I at Hindu College, Delhi (1 July to 8 July)
(2)  Leg Il at Singapore (15 July to 23 July)

The Summit offers an excellent opportunity for international
exposure to the students of the College. The participants will
include students from National University of Singapore, other
Universities of Asia and Hindu College. Limited seats have been
allocated for our College participants. All boarding and lodging
expenses of participants at Hindu College as well as Singapore
will be borne by the organizers. The participants will only have
to pay the air fare between New Delhi-Singapore and back and
Visa Fee. Interested students may submit their application in the
Office of the Administrative Officer latest by Monday, 30 April,
2018 by 2.00p.m. for being considered for selection.
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